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8th November 2023 
 

Y5 Transition Morning at Abbot Beyne High School 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are pleased to tell you that Year 5 have been invited to visit Abbot Beyne High School on 
Wednesday 22nd November 2023.  The aim of the morning is to give children an opportunity to visit 
the school, meet the staff and experience a high school. 
 
This visit will take place during the school day, with transport being provided by Abbot Beyne; on the 
day please ensure your child is in full school uniform with a waterproof coat and sensible shoes, these 
will need to be clearly labelled with your child’s name. 
 
Please ensure that your child is at school on time at 8.40am, it is important that all children are 
registered and ready for the coach to leave on time.  
 
The children will return to Orchard site at 12:30pm, for their lunch and afternoon learning. As this will 
be later lunch time than usual, all the children will need a packed lunch clearly labelled with their 
name. If your child is in receipt of free school meals a packed lunch can be provided if you wish.  
 
Please collect your child at their normal time of 3:10pm. 
 
There is no cost for this trip, however for your child to take part we must have parental permissions no 
later than Monday 13th November 2023.  
 
Please submit your parental consent via:  
ParentPay - Leading Cashless Payment System for Schools. 
 
If you require help in setting up your ParentPay account please contact the School Office Team on  
01283 247420. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr L Smith 
Headteacher 

https://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=nRPqr2Vm&id=A38B224984B174DB98A8DB73C528874834888DAD&thid=OIP.nRPqr2VmuL33Fb04wRCuwAHaHa&mediaurl=http://3.bp.blogspot.com/-KNqO9JuXUN8/Ti2b1LHRquI/AAAAAAAAAIU/L6k8Wlzxj9k/s1600/logo_facebook.png&exph=1600&expw=1600&q=facebook+logo&simid=608028766047568520&ck=016FBA42FD9D4FC49D2C400BF7121A05&selectedIndex=0&adlt=strict
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=UcxmU5Ir&id=3B030D4CF081E4EE90DD72AB327595E0B7DB22B7&thid=OIP.UcxmU5Ir9Xmu2856ZIo_mAHaHa&mediaurl=https://pmcdeadline2.files.wordpress.com/2016/09/twitter-logo.jpg&exph=1355&expw=1355&q=twitter+logo&simid=607994423531932500&ck=4D7B7059DBF0050161B2EE5B44EF02C5&selectedIndex=0&adlt=strict

